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DHL Express announces annual price adjustments for
2026 in Bangladesh

- A Monitor Desk Report Date: 26 September, 2025

Dhaka:  DHL Express,  the world’s leading international express
services provider, announces price adjustments today that will
take  effect  on  January  1,  2026.  The  average  increase  in
Bangladesh  will  be  4.9%.

“We  remain  committed  to  helping  our  customers  navigate  the
complexities  of  the  current  global  trade landscape,  which has  been
significantly impacted by recent geopolitical  shifts,” said Md. Miarul
Haque Managing Director, DHL Express Bangladesh. “With this annual
price adjustment, we can continue to enhance our network’s resilience
and  adaptability,  ensuring  consistent  support  for  our  customers'
businesses  irrespective  of  external  factors.”

DHL Express adjusts prices annually, taking into consideration inflation
and  currency  dynamics,  as  well  as  administrative  costs  related  to

https://www.bangladeshmonitor.com.bd/


regulatory and security measures. National and international authorities
regularly update these measures in approximately 220 countries and
territories  that  DHL Express  serves.  Depending on local  conditions,
price adjustments will vary by country.


